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TERM 4 BEGINS IN SCHOOL AND AT HOME !  

 

Welcome back to Spring! We are on the home straight as far 

as remote learning is concerned so keep going. You have 
been the most resilient stars throughout this time, children 

and families, and we know how hard you have worked.  

Thank you! 

 

 

The term started with the announcement we will be fully open 

to children from Monday 8th March. We canõt wait to see 

you all in person and get back to the school routines we know 

and love. 

There will still be restrictions of course, and we are preparing 
our updated operating plan so we can open with your          

confidence in the safe environment we have here. 

More details will be sent to you next week but the guidance is very similar to the September 

2020 return.  

 

IMPORTANT SCHOOL TRA NSPORT INFORMATION  

 

The education transport network will operate in full from 8 March 2021 for all eligible chil-

dren. This should only be used where absolutely necessary to reduce interactions between 

pupils. You are encouraged to transport your children to school wherever possible. 

The Council has updated its information page for parents and carers.  

Please visit  

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƭƛƴŎƻƭƴǎƘƛǊŜΦƎƻǾΦǳƪκǎŎƘƻƻƭ-ŎƻƭƭŜƎŜ-ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘκŎƻǾƛŘ-мф-ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ-ǎŎƘƻƻƭ-ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ  

for more information. 

 

FARM KITCHEN MEALS FROM MONDAY 8th MARCH  

Please order your meals for school on the Farm Kitchen site. 

Order meals before 3pm on Tuesday 2nd March 2021  

for starting back on Monday 8th March. 

https://thefarmkitchen.com 
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lincolnshire.gov.uk%2Fschool-college-transport%2Fcovid-19-information-school-transport&data=04%7C01%7CEducationTeam%40lincolnshire.gov.uk%7C386023fb8900424b08df08d8d8edff04%7Cb4e05b92f8ce46
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GRAINTHORPE UNCOVERS A TIME CAPSULE!  

Recent renovation work in the school hall to replace some panelling has uncovered a secreted 

time capsule! 

The buried package was hidden in 2003 and details the hopes and dreams of the children who 

were at Grainthorpe at the time. We plan to create a Covid Capsule to bury with the 2003 

documents. More details to follow as we create our legacy. 

Here are a few pages we found: 
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KESTRELS START A COVID TIME CAPSULE  

 

 

 

Our older children couldnõt wait to get 

started creating the first draft of their 

time capsule memory.  Here is Leoõs 
first draft. We canõt wait to see the    

finished piece. 

When all children return to school we 

will gather their ideas and memories 

too. 

Watch this space! 

 

 

 

 

 

During this time of lockdown it can often feel like we are going round in circles, coming up 

against barriers and trying to find ways to overcome them. Ketsrels have enjoyed creating a 

circle of pursuit and itõs great to hone your measuring skills as well as drawing straight lines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Maceyõs fab design! 
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WORLD BOOK DAY IS ON THURSDAY!  

 

We have had a World Book Day re-think. On Thursday we will 

celebrate all things bookish in our pyjamas, or whatever you find 
most comfortable. We can still talk about our favourite tales, char-

acters and adventures but we will not dress to impress! 

We will dress up to celebrate books once we are all settled back 

in school. We can even have a childrenõs vote to find the theme 

for our dressing up book celebration. 

Please send in your photos to us if you are celebrating World 

Book Day at home. 

 

 

 

MRS TURNERõS COMPETITION! 

Thereõs still time to enter my design a book character competition.  

Closing date for entries is extended until Friday 12th March.  

Every who enters will win a prize! 
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